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Dear Bramblebush Patients and Families, 

At Bramblebush Pediatrics, we are committed to the health and well-being of all our 

patients. Vaccines are one of the most effective tools we have to prevent serious illness 

and protect public health. Our vaccine policy is based on the immunization schedule 

recommended by the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP)  

Our Policy 

• We firmly believe all patients should follow the AAP recommended vaccine 

schedule.  

• We do not support alternative vaccine schedules; A delayed schedule puts 

the individual child and their contact at risk for developing serious illnesses. 

Why This Policy? 

• Vaccines are safe and effective, backed by decades of research and millions of 

data points. 

• Delaying or skipping vaccines increases the risk of preventable diseases, 

especially for vulnerable populations like infants, immunocompromised children, 

and the elderly. 

• Maintaining a fully vaccinated patient population helps protect our entire 

community. 

Your Role 

• Please bring your child to each visit. Starting at Birth, 1-,2-,4-,6-,9-,15-,18- and 

24-month checkups and yearly after that. 

• Stay informed about upcoming vaccines and booster requirements. 

• Contact us with any questions or concerns—we are here to support you. 

We appreciate your partnership in keeping our community healthy and safe. 
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